
We have lived in Hadley Highstone for seventeen years and value and walk in the Green Belt around Hadley 
Wood, which keeps the area special, preserving nature and helping the planet by providing a lung for humans 
and nature.
We object strongly to the planning application on Site SA45, which is the wrong location for sustainable 
development, without proper facilities, would increase flooding which already happens in the area during bad 
weather, and the council should instead be building on the many brown sites that already exist.


